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Watts Remy

From: Clair <klockclair@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2019 8:47 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: HB 2623 - yes

I’m Clair Klock, retired farmer and conservation specialist from Corbett In East Multnomah County. 
I urge your support of HB 2623 for the following reasons. 

1. Hydraulic fracturing is known to cause groundwater contamination of both agricultural and drinking water 
source.  

2. In Oregon, the Water Resources Department distinguish between above the  first basaltic layer below that layer 
for drilling well. Hydraulic fracturing could disrupt those basaltic layers, further  co-mingling the water sources.   

3. Hydraulic fracturing uses and contaminates huge volume of water that could be used for agricultural, drinking 
water and wildlife.  

4. Hydraulic fracturing is subjected in creations of mini-seismic events.  
5. Facilities for this practice in rural areas would disturb wildlife as well as create light pollution.   A clear Dark Night 

sky as a beauty to unto itself.  
6. Hydraulic fracturing sells the future of future generation for short-term gain. Let us not have the legacy of 

fracking being the Superfund projects 50 and 100 years in the future 
Thank you for your attention, 
Clair Klock 
Klock Farm 
 
Note: Please use discretion with your personal information in written testimony (i.e., do not add personal information 
you do not want the public to see). All meeting materials, including your name and any personal information contained 
in the submitted documents, are posted to the Oregon Legislative Information System (OLIS) and are accessible to all 
major search engines, including Google, Bing, and Yahoo. 
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